
 

 

 Holy Redeemer Catholic Church 

Our Mission Statement: 
The mission of Holy Redeemer Parish is to be a Catholic community centered in Christ as revealed through 
the Holy Scripture, Sacred Tradition and the Church's teaching authority.  The Holy Spirit empowers us to 
reach out and build God's Kingdom as we worship, educate, serve and evangelize. 

Happy Advent! We direct our hearts and our worship now toward the coming of Jesus at        
Christmas and at the end of time. Welcome.  

First Sunday of Advent 

Paul’s reminder to the Thessalonians also applies to us. 
No matter how great our progress, there is always more 
to learn. Our lifelong task is to learn how to love others 
as God loves us, without limits or conditions. This     
Advent as we prepare once again to celebrate God’s gift 
of love in Jesus, pray for the grace to be open and to 
learn what the Spirit would teach you. 
 

Your ways, O Lord, make known to me; 
teach me your paths. 

~Psalm 25:4 

   

November 28th 2021 
First Sunday of Advent 

 

"Meet one another doing good."                  ~Pope Francis 

Special Mass Schedule through New Yearôs  
 

December 8th-Immaculate Conception  
9am and 5:30pm 

 

December 24th-Christmas Eve 
5:30pm and 10:00pm only 

 

December 25th-Christmas Day @ 10am only 

 

January 1st-New Year’s Day @ 4pm 
(not a Holy Day of Obligation) 

Help make Christmas Brighter! 
 
Hope to see you for Christmas Decorating 

next Saturday, December 4th at  
10:00 am. Come and have a good time 

with fellow parishioners. We still need    colored LED 
lights for outside. We thank those who have already  
contributed. 

Please note correct start time is 10:00 a.m. on     
Saturday, December 4th. 

Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development 

 
Thank you for your generous support last 
week for the collection for the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development! As a 

parish, we raised $610.00 to support those on the     
margins who live in poverty in the United States. If you 
missed the collection, it’s not too late to give! Visit 
www.usccb.org/nationalcollections and click “How to 
Give” under “Resources”. 

Updated Mass Information 
We no longer are recording the Saturday 4 pm Mass. 
We will continue to stream the Sunday 10 am Mass. 

 

 

Learn -Service -Fellowship  
Jim or Ann; 541-756-0633, ext 5 



 

 

Randy Sommer, Jan Hillar, Don & Wilda Grey,  
Vivian Steenbock,  Carol McKillup, Tess Hansen, Liz Goll, 
Alice Mikowski, Jennifer Riley, Scott David, Jan Ramey, 
Kathy Saraceni, Sylvia Stoddard,    David Sandvand,      
Jack Bushmaker, Joe Stoffel, Jake Carew, Bob Sperandio, 
Doris Jeffries, Price Parsons, Tully Strong, Denise Miller, 
Ken Quinn, Troy Green,  Marcia Maki, Ethel German,  
Helen Brockmiller, Sissy Popoff, James Colvin,  
David Rioux,  Doo Hyang Lee, Mary LaMasson, 
Loretta Denney       
 
If you want to add or remove a name just contact the   
parish  office @ 541-756-0633, ext 2. 

Lectors, Altar Servers & Host Ministers                                            
                                           

            
        Saturday, Dec 4th @ 4pm 
        Lector: Louie German 
        HM: Deacon Pete 
        Choir Host: Jan Parten 
        Altar Servers: Arianna & Ethan 
 

                                Sunday, Dec 5th @ 8am 
        Lectors: Ron McGarrell 
        HM:  Deacon Pete 
        Altar Servers: Ella & Zoey 
        
        Sunday, Dec 5th @ 10am 
       Lector: Kellie Griffin 
       HM: Deacon Pete 
       Choir Host: Jan Parten 

                                 Altar Servers: Autumn & Derek  
                            

Please call a replacement if  you canôt serve. Altar      
Servers, call Kelly if you   cannot serve find a             
 replacement . 

Pray for the Synod 
 
Our Holy Father Pope Francis has invited the Catholic 
Church to embark on a journey together. Through    
listening and discernment rooted in the Holy Spirit, 
the entire people of God will be called to contribute to 
a process by which the Church deepens in                   
understanding of Her mission and looks toward the 
future. 
 
A Synod, which is the process by which the Church 
will begin this important work is not just a convening 
of Bishops reflecting on a particular topic and advising 
the Pope. A Synod is a journey of discernment, in 
which the people of God are called to pray and reflect 
upon the Holy Spirit’s will for the Church. Through 
our listening and our sharing, we will seek 
to understand what the Holy Spirit’s will is for the   
topic being discussed – and thus, for the Church.  
 
    ~An excerpt regarding a Synod from Archbishop Sample 

The 40th Annual Knights of Columbus Christmas 
Food program is looking for volunteers to help 
distribute the food on Saturday December 18th.  
If you have volunteered you know how important 
this program is to the community and fulfilling to 

you as an individual.  If you have not volunteered, NO    
EXPERIENCE is necessary.  You will meet a lot of       
wonderful people and may even have good time!  Due to 
the corona virus, state and local requirements there is a 
maximum number of people we can have working at any 
one time.  We want to make sure everyone who wants to 
help has the opportunity.  Therefore to ensure your spot are 
asking all volunteers to sign up.  We are using an on-line 
program to facilitate the process and provide all the details.  
You can still show up but if we reach the maximum number 
of people you will be turned away.  Please sign up at            

https://signup.com/go/ebZqJNt 

Watch for donations forms for Christmas decorations 
for Church to: Honor Friends, Family and those who 
live in our Memories. Forms will be in next week’s 
Bulletin. 

 

 

 

                       Holy Redeemer Parish-2250 16th Street, North Bend, OR 97459 
                      Phone: 541-756-0633  Fax: 541-756-3234   
                         Website: www.holyredeemernb.org 
            MASSES:  Saturday Vigil - 4.00pm ~ Sunday - 8:00am & 10:00am 
                                   Monday & Tuesday: NO MASS 
                              Wednesday, Thursday & Friday - 9:00am  

Parish Office Hours: 10am to 2pm , Monday through Friday 
ROSARY:  Not at this time  CONFESSIONS:  Saturday - 3:00-3:45 pm or by appointment 

 
 
 

   Fr. Jorge Hernandez - Pastor          541-756-0633 x 4                Deacon Pete Broussard           505-610-3353 
  frjorge@holyredeemernb.org                                                    chaplainpete@gmail.com 
 Susan Uehara - Business Manager 541-756-0633 x 1                
                           businessoffice@holyredeemernb.org          Parish Hall             541-756-0633/x 7                             
 Sue Karolyi - Admin Assistant       541-756-0633 x 2               Religious Education - Jim DeLong   541-756-0633 x 5  
                parishoffice@holyredeemernb.org                 religious.ed@holyredeemernb.org 
                                                                                                     Youth Minister - Ann Delong       541-756-0633 x 5   
                                                                        religious.ed@holyredeemernb.org 

Sat       Nov 27    4:00  pm-   Bill Hutchinson  À  by Annie Springer 
Sun      Nov 28    8:00  am-   Pat & Ken Oberrecht  by Dawn & Mike Crow 
                          10:00  am-   All Souls in Purgatory  ÀÀÀ  by Mai Lorenz 
Wed     Dec 01    9:00  am-   Special intentions for Mi’s daughter by Mi Yeong 
Thurs   Dec 02    9:00  am-   Special Intentions by the Main Families 
Fri        Dec 03    9:00  am-   Mi’s Family and Children by Mi Yeong 
Sat        Dec 04   4:00  pm-   Trangôs mother, father & brothers ÀÀÀ by Trang Hebert 
Sun       Dec 05   8:00  am-   Nicolette Cortez À by Doris & Angie 
                          10:00  am-   Those who are sick and dying by Mai Lorenz 

       OUR  Financial  GIFTS  
Our Offertory for: 

 
11-21-21  

 Offertory: $5134.00 
Online: $1540.00 
Total: $6674.00 

  
We sincerely thank you, our              

parishioners and visitors, for your    
ongoing contributions and support.  

You are a blessing!  

 
 
 
 
 

 Call Tess if questions: 
@ 541-297-7000 

11/27  Nadiene Greif 
11/27  David Walters 
11/28  Jan Hillar 
11/29  Alberto Castillo, Jr 
11/30  Mary Ann Dub 
11/30  Mielugene Walters 
12/01  Bonnie Choat 
12/02  Debbie Brecheisen 
12/03  Lloyd Levezow 
12/03  Ashley Truax 
12/04  Trang Hebert 
12/05  Ethel German 

12/05  Phillip & Evelyn Reher 

Knights of Columbus meets on 
the third Thursday of the month 
at 5:30 pm in the parish hall. 

A Season of Waiting 

Our oven recently bit the dust, 
and the needed replacement part 
is no longer manufactured. Due 
to an appliance shortage, we 
had to wait eight weeks for a 

new oven! Yet even amid inconvenience, I see 
God’s purpose. We were thankful to have a 
grill and slow cookers in the meantime. We   
creatively     attempted to cook favorite meals 
in different ways. And though we craved     
anything baked in an oven —    cookies,       
casseroles, even chicken nuggets — we real-
ized that waiting eight weeks for an oven isn’t 
truly a trying time. 

Many of us wait for much greater               
milestones and miracles: physical healing, the 
return of a prodigal child, an end to    financial 
struggles. Paul offers us hope as we wait: 
“May the God who gives           endurance and 
encouragement give you the same attitude of 
mind toward each other that Christ Jesus 
had” (Romans 15:5, NIV). 

When you’re in a season of waiting —         
including Advent! — consider what you’re 
thankful for and what you crave. Tell God how 
you’re feeling and ask for endurance while you 
wait.                            ~Janna Freestone 

https://signup.com/go/ebZqJNt
mailto:parishoffice@hrnb.org

